
 

 

 

 

 

July 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer and student 
 

As we look forward to the publication of GCSE results on Thursday 12th August, please find details regarding 

collecting results and the enrolment procedure for those students that have applied for a place at Bishop Challoner 

Sixth Form College. 
 

All students will receive a letter this week with a time to collect results and enrol (if required) with a member of 

staff.  In order to help us manage the number of people at school at any one time, we ask that students do not 

arrive any earlier than their allocated time. Only students should attend, and parents/carers and students are 

reminded not to gather at the entrance to the school or enter site without a pre-arranged appointment. 
 

Miss McGowan the careers advisor will be available on the day to support students. 
 

Students who have Coronavirus (COVID-19) symptoms, or who have someone in their household who does, should 

not attend but should contact r.reynolds@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk. 

 
Please be advised that, in order to be able to enrol onto chosen courses, it is important that students enrol at this 

time.  If enrolment is left until the first week in September it is possible that some courses may be full. 

We look forward to seeing students on Thursday 12th August. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
M A Nutt 

Associate Principal – 6th Form 


